
 

 

Club News Notables 
    

The July meeting of 2006 was held at Kicam’s 
Family Restaurant in Mantua on July 8th.  14 
Members, 2 Guests and 8 associates were 
present.  Come out for the August 
cookout/meeting and join in the fun.  Did you 
post the description of the August cookout 
somewhere?  SPREAD THE WORD! 
 

2006 Meeting Dates:  August 5 (Cookout), 
September 9, October 7, and November 4. 
    

 
Who’s that man in a PPC?  (JS) 

 

Member News & Reports 
    

Kim Veits’ ¾ scale Pitts project (first reported 
here in the April issue) has made it into the air.  
We don’t have a flight report or any other 
information on the aircraft to date, but we look 
forward to reporting more of the project.  John 
Siman reports that Kim has also taken another 
plunge into the wonderful world of powered 
parachutes (look for a picture in this issue).  John 
reports that he had to do a little arm twisting, but 
they had some fun!  Gerald Jackson reports that 
the carb for his Sonex has been removed and 
returned to the factory for the application of 

 
NCLF Members out investigating the menu.  (DJ) 

 

some Service Bulletin items.  Would you believe 
that the factory is in Oshkosh, WI?  At the last 
report they might start on it the week after the 
fly-in!!!  No flying for the last two weeks!!!  OH 
THE PAIN!  On the other hand, we have 
received Great News about a new sport pilot.  
Mark Warner completed the requirements to 
become a Sport Pilot during July. 
 

Well, it’s summertime and the flying is frequent.  
We have reports, but not much text, of our 
    

 
Congratulations to Mark Warner, a new Sport Pilot.  (MW) 

members flying all over the place, making their 
way to places like Ashland, Braceville, and 
Zanesville, to sample the various selections of 
the summer menu offerings.  Sounds like lots of 
breakfast food to me! 
 

In your search for food, don’t go to Miller 
Airport expecting to find it, as the on-field 
restaurant has closed.  When you go there for the 
flying activities, it is requested that you 
“announce” 10 miles out for the sake of the 
gliders.  They are required to have a radio and 
monitor the Common Traffic Advisory 
Frequency (CTAF).  You Do Have A Radio, 
Don’t You? 
 

As Always, Be Careful Out There! 
 
    

August Activities 
    
    1 FAA Seminar @ Quality Inn, 
      7:00 PM, 4363 State Route 43 
      Kent, Ohio, just off I-76. 
      Topic: EMERGENCY PROCEDURES and 
             OFF AIRPORT LANDINGS. 
             How to stretch a glide? 
  
    5 NCLF CLUB COOKOUT FLY/DRIVE-IN 
      at YODER AIRPORT. Rain or Shine. 
      3 PM till dark. 
 
    9 FAA Seminar @ Akron Fulton AKR, 
      7:00 PM, 1436 Triplett Blvd 
      Akron, Ohio – In the T Hangars. 
      Topic(2): COLLISION AVOIDANCE 
                NIGHT FLYING. 
 
   12 DART AIRPORT Ultralight Fly-In 
      Mayville, NY. 
 
   13 EAA Breakfast Fly-In 
      Griffing Airport Sandusky (SKY) 
 
18-20 Aeronca Aviators Fly-In 
      Barber Airport (2DI) 



 

 

  
August Activities - Continued 
    
19-20 Total Eclipse at Carrollton TSO: 
      Trikes, Gyros, Ultralights 
      Powered Chutes 
 
   19 EAA Breakfast Fly-In 
      Deleware Airport (DLZ) 
 
26-27 MERFI – EAA East Regional Fly-In 
      Marion Airport (MNN) 
 
Sept 2 EAA Breakfast Fly-In 
       Zanesville Riverside (OH36) 
 
Sept 3 EAA Breakfast Fly-In 
       New Philly – Cleaver Field (PHD) 
 
Special note: 
Sept 3 Melon Fest @ Snode's Farm 
       6052 Arrow Road 
       South of Minerva. 
 
 
 

FOR SALE!!! 
    

Pennzoil 2 Cycle Oil for Air Cooled Engines, $32/Case, 
Rotax Carb Sockets, $21/24 Each, Stainless Steel 
Exhaust Springs, $6 Each, Don James, 330-678-9537.  

 

wanted to buy!!! 
    

Rotax 503 Single Carb Intake Manifold, Complete 
Assembly.  Frank Vitale, 330-492-5580. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SEND NEWS TO: TO JOIN, SEND $10 TO: 
 

Gerald V Jackson  Jonathan Gamble 
817 Packard Dr.  1588 S. Belvoir Blvd. 
Akron, OH  44320-2815 S. Euclid, OH 44121 
    

UNTIL THE NEXT TIME! 
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Kim Veits and “Lil Bitts” Flies!   (JS) 
Next Club Meeting – August 5, 2006 

Our Next Club Meeting will be held as a 
Cookout at Yoder Airport (1OA7) in Louisville 
OH.  Prospective members, guests and family 
members are always welcome and strongly 
encouraged.  Please bring a dish to share. 
    
The Lite/Sport Flyer is a monthly publication for the North Coast Lite Flyers, USUA Club 027.  

 


